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March 6, 2024 

Dear HCS Community: 

Student Council Leadership at HHS:  

Mrs. Lisa Bergkoetter and Mrs. Kathleen Hoerauf took 22 Student Council students from the high school to 

the State Leadership Conference in Grand Rapids. The organization (which junior Sadie Malik is a Region 6 

Representative) is technically termed the Michigan Association of Student Council and Honor Societies State 

Conference.  The students were able to hear three keynote speakers, network with over 2,000 student leaders 

from Michigan, learn about school-wide initiatives at a variety of Michigan schools, and share some of the 

amazing things we are doing in Hartland to encourage school spirit and engagement.   

HHS Gymnastics Team Headed to States:  

Congratulations to the Girls Gymnastics Team which won their Regional and are headed to the State 

Tournament.  We are wishing you the best.  

Work-Based Learning and Career Exploration Opportunities Resource Released:  

The district has created a new resource for parents and students to utilize as a pathway to work-based learning 

and career exploration.  This is posted at https://www.hartlandhighschool.us/Counseling/Career--College-

Planning/Career-Exploration-Opportunities/index.html, the high school counseling website.  Thank you to Mr. 

Tom Ureche and Mr. Luke Moore for spending time soliciting input from staff throughout the district.  This is 

an excellent tool to begin conversation with students about their career aspirations.  
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Hartland Wrestler Take 1st Place at the State Tournament: 

Dallas Korponioc took first place at the state tournament supported by successful teammates.  Congratulations 

as your tenacity and hard work paid off. 

 

                                      
 

Farms Reaching Higher Graduation:   

Thank you to all our supportive adult mentors for working with students through the Reaching Higher program.  

This is a great self-reflection, goal-setting, and skill-building program for students and the mentors.   

 

    
Board Vice President, Kristin Coleman recognizing graduates while Mrs. Day offers words of wisdom to 

graduates and their guests.  

         
The Farms Intermediate Reaching Higher graduates and mentors.  Board Secretary, Cindy Shaw, recognizes a 

graduate. 

Respectfully, 

 
Chuck Hughes 

 

“Be Strong, but not rude.  Be kind, but not weak.  Be bold, but don’t bully.  Be humble, but not shy. 

Be confident, but not arrogant.” 

-Unknown 



 

 

 


